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Stolen lawnmower, ladder, spark Atchison investigation
(KAIR)--An Atchison theft, which is believed to have occurred earlier this month,
is under the investigation of Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a Huskee 36”
riding lawn mower and a 16’ aluminum ladder were reported stolen by a resident
in the 1900 block of Harper Drive.

According to a report, both the mower and the ladder had been inside a shed at
the time of the theft, which investigators believe happened sometime between May
18 and May 26.

Anyone with information related to the crime should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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